
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

F r o m : David Adk ins <dadk ins@ta lon lpe .com> 

Sen t : Thursday, Oc tober 25, 2012 2:28 PM 

T o : Amos, James A 

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; james campanel la 

S u b j e c t : RE: Cedar Lake Disposal Facility 

G e n t l e m e n , 

I wanted to let you know that we have collected seven (7) samples from the bottom ofthe tank battery. The field 
titration results for total chlorides are as follows: 
567, 284,141, 354,141,1063, and 141 mg/kg respectively. We will present these sample locations and a revised site 
plan in our closure report. 

Mr. Campanella of Judah Oil informs me that he will begin backfilling the excavation and facility reconstruction activities 
on Monday, October 29. Please let me know if you have any questions or require anything further. Thank you. 

Respectfully, 

David J. Adkins 

District Manager 

Talon/LPE 

408 West Texas Avenue 

Artesia, New Mexico 88210 

(575) 746.8768 phone 

(575) 746.8905 fax 

(575) 441.4835 cell 
Email: dadkins@talonlpe.com 

Web: www.taionlpe.com 

Better Business Bureau Torch Award for Marketplace Ethics: 2010 Winner, 2009 Finalist 
Staples Foundation for Learning Hall of Fame Recipient: 2010 i 
ICIC and Business Week- Top 100: 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007, 2006 
Inc. 500/5000: 2012, 2011, 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you 
have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual 
named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail it 
you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, 
copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 

From: Amos, James A [mailto:jamos@blm.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2012 6:46 AM 
To: David Adkins 
Subject: RE: Cedar Lake Disposal Facility 

David I will be OK with this. I would like notification prior to backfill, thanks 

l 


